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John R. Ewell was quoted in the expert analysis “Property Insurance Cases Of Note From The 1st Half

Of 2022” by Law360. The article analyzes the most important property insurance cases of the year.

“Now that Missouri has weighed in, the [number of] jurisdictions ruling labor cannot be depreciated

continues to swell, and arguable comes closer to being the majority rule,” John Ewell and Joanna

Roberto of Gerber Ciano Kelly Brady LLP provided in a joint analysis.

To read the full article, click here.
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